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Al-Rayan International School

Inspire-Empower-Transform

31 October 2022
The Managing Director

Fareast Mercantile - an Imperial Logistics & DP World Company
To whom it may concern,

We are writing to express our gratitude for your fantastic Planetarium Outreach Program. The
event was a big hit among Al Rayan International School staff and students of all ages. The visual
representation of galaxies, constellations, planets, and space was memorable for our students
and the faculty. We appreciate your energetic efforts, and we hope other schools have the

chance to experience your show.

Your programme directly impacted the Al Rayan International School students, this is a
worthwhile project, and we hope you continue to share it with schools worldwide. Once again,
thank you for your dedication to education and space! We look forward to seeing your future

achievements and successes!

Sincerely,

—

Dr Fatma Odaymat
ARIS Director



